9th September 2002

Mr Steve Levi All Alert Security PO Box 3048 RHODES NSW 2138

Dear Mr Levi,

Security Services

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your assistance in establishing security at 21 Phillip Road, which included installation of a security system including movement sensors, and back to base monitoring.

We have found the system to be working flawlessly and on those very few occasions where post-sales support is required, you have demonstrated a professionalism and dedication to resolving the problems that is indeed rare in this day and age.

I will be pleased to act as a reference site for your company and I look forward to continuing our relationship.

Yours sincerely,

Paul M Baird

Alarm was connected Back-to-base on the 6/1/98